
 
     
 
20th November 2024. 
 

Class 6 Trip - Imperial War Museum North, Manchester 
Wednesday 11th December 2024 

 
Dear Parents,         
 
As part of this terms’ topic covering World War I we will be visiting the Imperial War Museum in 
Manchester on Wednesday 11th December. Whilst we are at the museum the children will have the 
opportunity to take part in an interactive session. This session will investigate Remembrance and 
include personal stories from the First World War up to today. 
 
The trip will take place during school time and children need to be in school at normal time. School 
uniform must be worn.  We will be back after normal home time, approximately 4.00pm.  
 
Packed lunches will be provided by the school kitchen for children entitled to free school meals only, 
all other pupils will need to bring their own packed lunch, in a plastic box. Please give children any 
travel sickness medication before leaving, and send a return dosage in a named envelope for the 
return journey. 
 
We are asking parents for a donation of £6.00 to help cover the cost of the museum trip. Please 
could the slip and payment be returned to school by Friday 6th December. 
 
If you have any queries or questions, please see me in school. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Miss Walsh 
Class 6 Teacher 
 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
I give permission for ________________________________________________________, year 6 
to attend the IWM trip on Wednesday 11th December. I enclose a donation of £6.00 
 
Signed: _________________________________ (parent / carer) Date: ________________________ 
 
Contact Number: ___________________________________________________________________ 
 


